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 Temporary Road Closure 

Pursuant to the Local Government Act 1974, Schedule 10, 11(e), the Kaipara District 

Council hereby gives notice a section of Huarau Road, Whakapirau is closed to all traffic 

due to serious pavement undermining at a culvert site. 

This closure follows inspection by our road maintenance contractor and is necessary to 

protect public safety. 

Location 

• Huarau Road, Whakapirau approximately 160m from Huarau and Ford Road 

intersection. There is no vehicular access permitted over this section of road.  

A detour is in place for all traffic via Ford Road, Whakapirau Road and Huarau Road. The 

detour is approximately 6.6km. Please follow detour signage.  
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